
11. PORRITT PARK UPGRADING -
PROPOSAL BY CANTERBURY HOCKEY ASSOCIATION RR 9447

The Leisure Manager reported, reviewing a proposal presented to the February
meeting of the Committee by the Canterbury Hockey Association for the upgrading
of Porritt Park and for the installation of an additional artificial surface at the park.
Funding assistance was sought from the Council for the project.

The Committee decided:

1. That the upgrading of the Porritt Park amenity building be supported by the
Parks and Recreation Committee for consideration as a No. 1 ranking for the
bids for unspecified capital sum during the 2000/2001 Annual Plan process.

2. That Leisure Unit staff arrange discussions between WASP and Canterbury
Hockey to review both organisations’ needs and options for funding the
replacement turf at Nunweek Park and a second turf at Porritt Park.

3. That the feasibility of making an application for Lotteries Board funding for a
second surface at Porritt Park be investigated.

4. That alternative options and costings for providing the additional office
facilities for Canterbury Hockey and Canterbury Touch be investigated.

5. That these matters be reported back to the June meeting of the Parks and
Recreation Committee.


